
 
 

GOVERNMENT OF GILGIT-BALTISTAN 
DIRECTOR GENERAL GBDMA GILGIT 

NO. GBDMA – 2(1)/2025 
Gilgit, Dated 1st August, 2025 

 
To, 

The Director, 
GB-PPRA, 
Gilgit-Baltistan 
 

Subject:  Request to Upload Rescheduled Tender 
 
I am directed to refer to the subject noted above and submitted that the tender 

bearing number [TSE-202507091423], which was earlier postponed is now rescheduled to be 

held on 5th August 2025. 

In this regard, you are kindly requested to upload the revised tender notice on 

the GB-PPRA portal, reflecting the new date of opening as 5th August 2025. All other terms and 

conditions of the original tender shall remain unchanged. 

Submitted for further necessary action, please. 

 

Assistant Director 
 (Admin & Coordination) 

GBDMA 
Ph: 05811-9208745 

COPY FOR INFORMATION: 
1. The Additional Secretary (Staff) to Chief Secretary. 
2. PA to DG-GBDMA. 
3. Office copy. 

 


